
From: Cheryl Dutro <cldutro@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 1:52 PM 

To: Brett Cannon 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Sikh Temple in Beaverton 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Beaverton. 

Exercise caution when opening  

attachments or clicking links from unknown senders.  

 

We live adjacent to the neighborhood on SW Division in Beaverton where 

the Sikh Temple would be  

located.  This is not an appropriate area to put anything that would have 

to accommodate the traffic this  

would cause. This neighborhood has been and is desirable for home owners 

because it is quiet and has  

little traffic. Putting anything with the traffic this would attract is 

not fair To the current homeowners  

who have purchased here and would more than likely lower the value of our 

homes.   

I really hope you do not go forward with this- I think you will have many 

very upset homeowners if you  

do.   

 

Donald and Cheryl Dutro 

Four Seasons Home Owners 
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